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Hello,
I would like to register my opposition to HB4079. I believe it is a misguided attempt to deal with increasing the
 availability of affordable housing. The current laws allow cities to have enough land in their urban growth
 boundaries for 20 years of population growth. There is no need for this proposed increase in additional land.
 Furthermore it is impractical. The land would be at the edge of the urban growth boundary where there are few if
 any public transportation options.
Thank you
Myron Redford
11750 SE Eola Hills Rd
Amity, Or 97101
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